
THE SOUL PATROL IS BACK!
WITH A LITTLE BIT OF...

PROJECT: HEART & SOUL
TO BENEFIT STUDIO BY THE TRACKS

IN BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA
Studio by the Tracks is a non-profit organization in Irondale, AL, which offers free art

classes to special needs adults and teens, particularly ones with autism, and at-risk
youth. They give these people a creative outlet in a supportive and non-judgmental
environment. This is a fantastic charity that has grown near and dear to our hearts.

HELP US PRESENT A SIZEABLE DONATION
TO SBTT ON AUG. 8 IN BIRMINGHAM!

DONATE TODAY AT ONE OF OUR PARTICIPATING
MERCHANT LOCATIONS

OR ONLINE AT:
www.projectheartandsoul.org


